
 
 
 
January 1, 2024 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am pleased to share the compelling results of the 2022 National Economic Impact Study of the Wine Industry 
commissioned by WineAmerica. The study revealed that the North Dakota wine industry contributed over $490 million 
to the U.S. economy and over $16 million to North Dakota’s economy in 2022, with substantial impact on job creation, 
wage generation, tourist activity, and tax revenues at both state and national levels.  
      

      
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

         Rod Ballinger  
                                                                  President, Winery Association of North Dakota 

 
 


